
April Newsletter 

 
“Do not abandon yourselves to despair. We are the Easter 

people and hallelujah is our song.” - Pope John Paul II 

Alleluia!  He has risen! 

April greetings and a Happy and Joy-filled Easter to you! After 

40 days of contemplating and offering our little ways to the 

Lord, we have made it to the 50 days of celebrating Easter! Like 

many of you, I was glad to return to my pre-Lenten life.  I am 

reminded that we should not want to forget our Lenten journey 

and we should embrace these 50 days of joy for the Lord! 

Silver Cross is filled with many items to help you embrace the 

joy as we continue the daily journey.  I would challenge you to a 

good Catholic read for the next 50 days, or perhaps commit to 

one rosary or add a Chaplet to your daily prayer life. The book, 

“I Believe in Love - A personal retreat based on the teaching of 

St. Therese of Lisieux” by Fr. Jean C.J. D’elbee, comes highly 

recommended.  This book opens hearts to His Fatherly 

love.  It’s truly a Catholic gem in helping us build that 

foundational relationship with our loving Father. 

Our First Communion and Confirmation section is ready for 

you and your special young person and their Sacrament.  Please 

give us two weeks on items that need to be special ordered for 

your young person (dresses, patron saint medals, desk stands, 

statues, etc.). As Divine Mercy Sunday approaches, may Saint 

Faustina intercede for us and may you all have a Blessed Easter 

Season!  Jesus, I trust in You! 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  
  

  

 

  

 

 

Bible, Bourbon 

& Bros 

Thursday,  

April 11 at 

7:00PM social 

7:30PM speaker 

 

 

Story Time 

with the Sisters  

Saturday, April 

13 at 10 AM 

 

Celebrate 

Easter with 

this $5 

Coupon from 

your Silver 

Cross 

Team!  Use 

this coupon 

with a 

purchase of 

$25 or 

more.  Expires 

Pentecost. 

Sunday. 
 


